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April 13,2011

Ms. Kirsten Wallt
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor

2300 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2011-0043 Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure

Dear Ms. Walli:

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. operates the electricity distribution system in the Town of Halton
Hills and has a direct interest in Ontario Energy Board proceeding EB-2011-0043 Regional
Planning for Flectricity Infrastructure.

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. intends to participate in the proceeding and will attend the
stakeholder meeting scheduled at the Board offices on Thursday, May 12, 2011.

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will not be seeking cost awards in this proceeding,
This letter has been filed through RESS and copies couriered to the Board offices.

Any questions or concerns can be directed towards, Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory
Affairs  Officer, Halton Hills Hydro Inc, (519) 853-3700 extension 257,

tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com.

Respectfully submitted,
(Original signed)
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson

Regulatory Affairs Officer
Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO
David J. Smelsky, Chief Financial Officer

43 Alice St.  Acton, ON L7) 2A9 519-853-3700 905-453-2222
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